
Dear Editor, 

Thank you very much for sending the reviewers’ reports regarding our manuscript (Manuscript 
NO.: 81424, Retrospective Study) titled “Development and validation of a nomogram 
predicting the overall survival for patients with primary gastric mucosa‐associated lymphoid 
tissue lymphoma: A SEER-based study”. We would like to thank the reviewers for their helpful 
and critical comments.  
According to the reviewers’ and your recommendations, we have carefully revised our 
manuscript.  

Responses to each question from the reviewers are as following: 
Reviewer #1: 
Scientific Quality: Grade A (Excellent) 
Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 
Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 
Specific Comments to Authors: Well written manuscript, I recommend to be published as 
it is after language polishing  
 
Response: Thank you for your kind advises. We have polished the language again and we 
are ready for polishing our language by professional companies if journal needed. 
 
 
Reviewer #2: 
Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 
Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 
Conclusion: Accept (High priority) 
Specific Comments to Authors: well written manuscript with a good statistical 
background 

Response: Thank you very much for your review and affirmation of the article，the 

language has been professionally polished. If any questions, we will actively 

improve our work. 

 

Editor, 

Thank you very much! We have revised our manuscript according to journal. 

1. In view of our native language is not English, we polished the language with 

professional companies in the revised manuscript, hoping to improve the readability 

of our manuscript. If necessary, we will provide the relevant proof. 



2. Your and reviewers' suggestions improved our understanding of this study. Finally, 

we appreciate very much for your and reviewers’ time in editing our manuscript and the 

referees for their valuable suggestions and comments.  

Should you have any questions, please contact us without hesitate. 

Best regards, 
Sincerely yours, 
Dan Wang. 
wd920625@sina.com 

 
 


